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I am sending this advice that you may know what 
the situation is. Mr. Caron’s reply to Principal Adams 
was read to the Directors to-day and they endorsed this letter 
in the sense that the Board were perfectly willing to consider 
some arrangement on the lines suggested by Dean Adams, 
provided the Provincial Government see fit to supply the 
necessary funds, to provide the necessary accommodation.

I understand the University of Montreal and the Laval 
University are making similar application to what McGill has 
done and the Government may see fit to adopt a policy of 
assisting this branch of technical education.

Kindly treat this communication as confidential.

Yours sincerely

SW.MJL


